
 

 

August 12, 2025 
 

Westcoast  Interconnection Project 
Notice of Survey Work 

August 18 to 29, 2025 
 
Beginning the week of August 18, survey crews will be working along the proposed route for the 
Westcoast Interconnection Project.  The data gathered will help the project team confirm the feasibility 
of this route (see map below). 
 
The survey crews will use drones to capture the existing ground surface, structures, and power line 
components along the route and intend to fly the drone at an altitude no higher than 120 meters. We’ll 
also have crews on the ground to confirm legal boundaries of the various land classifications and 
existing third-party infrastructure along the route. Crews and drones will remain within the road 
allowance and will not enter private properties. 
 
Contact Judy Dobrowolski at projects@bchydro.com if you have any questions about this work. 
 

 
 

About the Westcoast Interconnection Project 
We’re planning to build a new overhead power line to electrify Westcost Energy Limited Partnership’s 
additional compressor unit at their Othello facility in Hope. This line will bring clean and renewable 
electricity to power the proposed compressor unit, resulting in reduced greenhouse gas emissions at 
the Othello facility.  
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